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Dayton High School 
Board Report 

Monday, August 23rd, 2021 

 
• We had Red Book Training for all head coaches on Monday, August 2nd with Ron Flannery. 

 
• This summer we met with each department for curriculum planning and developing a plan for writing 

for all students. 
 

• 7th Grade Orientation took place on Wednesday, August 4th @ 6:00 p.m. 
 

• 9th Grade Orientation took place on Wednesday, August 4th @ 7:30 – focused on 
opportunities available during their 4 years of high school. 
 

• We met with Dual Credit/Gateway students and parents on Wednesday, August 11th at 
9:00 a.m./6:00 p.m. to discuss expectations and answer questions. 

 
• We are currently at 12/52 kids that are college or career ready for 23.07%.  These 

students mostly got transition ready through the ACT. 
 

• Of the students who are not currently college/career ready: 
 

o 5 should get career ready through the Skilled Trades program. 
o 8 should get college ready through Gateway courses. 
o 11 should get career ready through the ATC. 

 
• This would put us at 69% CCR or 36/52.  Barring anything crazy (and crazy can certainly 

happen) this should be our floor for the school year. 
 

• Of the 16 students who don’t necessarily have an “automatic” route to CCR based on 
these things, the following can happen: 
 

o 12 students can become CCR from either the ASK exam or the KYOTE test or the 
ACT. 
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o 4 students are almost certainly not going to reach college career readiness. 
o This would make the highest attainable CCR number that we can get 92.3%. 

 
• Several things to consider: 

 
o Of the 4 students who are almost certainly not going to become CCR, 3 of them 

transferred into us after their high school career had begun.  The one student really, 
really struggled during virtual learning last year.  Our priority with these 4 at this 
point is to have them graduate.  This is something that could happen every year. 

 
o There is a student currently in the class of 2023 that is attempting to graduate 

early.  They are aware that they need to become CCR to make this happen (they 
are enrolled with skilled trades and on track to gain career readiness).  This would 
make the numbers fluctuate. 

 
o On the flip side, any student that doesn’t graduate or who transfers in or transfers 

out will alter our numbers. 
 


